REBUILD GENERAL PRACTICE
FINANCIAL PRESSURES


· Despite the significant slice of work that falls on GP services, we only receive 8% of the NHS budget. A significant proportion of the budget goes to hospital trusts, and while we recognize the importance of the work within hospitals, it is important we continue to recognize the balance of work within general practice
· We have faced the same increased costs of inflation as our patients, significantly increasing our costs of energy and supplies, yet the funding we receive from the government over the last few years has only increased by 2.1%. Other areas of the NHS have received around 6% to help with staff costs and service delivery
· Practices have struggled to increase staff salaries to keep up with inflation, this has caused further problems with staff recruitment and retention in recent years
· GP Practices work hard wo maintain ZERO deficit, we do not have the option of potential government bailouts as seen with councils and hospitals. If we are underfunded, partners personally cover liabilities and suffer reduced income. This is something we have certainly seen up and down the country in the last few years
· Government plans over the past few years, with the development of Primary Care networks (PCN’s), has seen less funding coming direct to practices and money diverted to PCN’s to deliver services through Clinical Pharmacists, First Contact Physiotherapists, Social Prescribers and other staff
· Governments are also diverting funding into community based services such as pharmacy minor ailment services and minor eye condition services
· Funding for practices varies nationally based on local demographics and we have historically seen funding to be less in East Cheshire compared with practices in other areas of Cheshire as well as nationally
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